
Please give our employees the room they 
need to work safely.

Their jobs are dangerous enough!



Help make Iowa’s roadways safer
We are committed to the safety of our employees and members. 

That is why we support the Move Over, Slow Down law. 

We encourage you to move over and slow down when approaching vehicles stopped on 
the side of the road with flashing lights activated or hazards flashing. 

Those who don’t could be ticketed or lose their license for not obeying this Iowa law.


